
Newsletter for the children of Christ Church Primary School 
Friday 8th  May 2020 

This half term we are focussing on FAMILY and the value of GRATITUDE    
O give thanks to the Lord, for he is good: for his steadfast love endures for ever.  

Psalm 107:1 
 

Dear Children, 
 
I hope you are your family are 
continuing to stay well and keep safe 
at home. 
 
This week the teachers have 
continued calling their classes. They 
have enjoyed speaking with some of 
you and I have been hearing how you 
are all getting. We will continue to call 
and keep in touch with you over the 
coming weeks. Keeping trying your 
best and doing as much as you can. 
 
Sending my love and best wishes 
 
Ms Reid 
 
 

This week we  
are celebrating  
 
Miriam’s (Y4) Birthday 
                   
We hope you  
have a wonderful 
birthday  
 
 
 
Many of our staff have been taking 
part in the 2.6 challenge throughout 
the week, you will be able to find a 
video of this on our Koinonia 
Federation Youtube channel by the 
end of the day. Help to inspire the 
nation by sharing pictures or videos of 
your challenge on your OneNote. 
Please find more information and 
donate 
here: https://www.twopointsixchalleng
e.co.uk/getinvolved.html. 

 
 
 
The teachers have nominated children 
who have demonstrated the value of 
Gratitude this week 
 
Reception 
Jude for completing many online tasks 
and scoring highly. 
 
Year 1  
Maya – she has uploaded some lovely 
learning on One Note and I can see 
her trying super hard in her learning! 
  
Year 2 
Miss Booth has nominated three boys 
who have been making a huge effort 
to keep in contact. Elliot, Kaleb and 
Henry have shown to one another this 
week and demonstrated their 
wonderful friendship 
 
 
Year 3  
Alfie B – For using all learning platforms 
to support his learning 
 
Year 4  
Ms Vong is grateful to the whole class 
for continuing to persevere with their 
home learning Next step: is to find an 
activity that you can do on your own 
e.g doing a workout routine like Joe 
Wicks! 
 
Year 5  
Edward was nominated by Ms Ewusi-
Aikins for responding to her comments 
and improving his work 
 
Year 6 
Aaron – Mrs Gibbs was very grateful for 
the song recommendations he gave 
her. 



 
 
 
 
Your teachers have been telling me 
about some of the fantastic learning  
that you have been doing at home. I 
have also seen some great examples 
that some of you have posted on your 
class One Note Pages. 
 
Reception 
 
Jeysan - for being motivated to 
keeping up with practising his reading 
and writing at home. 
 
Amen – Miss Graham nominated  
Amen for counting to 30 and sharing a 
nice conversation with her on the 
phone. 
 
 
Year 1  
Christiana EI because she has been 
completing some great tasks set on 
Purple Mash! 
 
 
Year 2  
Philippa for her lovely RE poster and 
gorgeous poem about Mirabelle. 
Elliot for his all his wonderful work, 
especially his investigation on forces. 
Miley for her picture of her family and 
Brianna for her road safety leaflet. 
 
 
Year 3 
 
Alfie B, Sebastian, Katharina, Hattie, 
Ayana, Amaan, Sophie J for superb 
home learning 
 
 
Year 4  
Beth and Evie for participating in 
activities like baking, painting and 
workouts! 
 
 

 
Year 5  
Henry, Eli, Josie, Ridwan and Lacey for 
working hard on the tasks set on Purple 
Mash 
 
Year 6 
Isabella and Arinze for completing lots 
of their home learning 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Extra mention to Team Hart for 
completing the 2.6 mile mini 
marathon- running 20 times up and 
down their road to support Greenwich 
and Bexley Hospice 
 
Riley and Elliot for working hard on an 
amazing geography project. We have 
enjoyed looking at the work you 
shared with us on this. Well done!! 
 
A special mention from Mrs Booth for 
Mrs Fowler - who has been working so 
hard to prepare lots of wonderful 
resources for year 2 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
Hello Year 1! 
I hope you are all doing okay! 
Remember all I want you to do is try! 
There may be days where you do not 
feel like this and that is okay! 
Take care of your mental health as 
well as your physical health! 
I miss you all and hope to see you 
soon! 
  
Miss Cleanthous 
 
 
Hello my little friends!!  Make sure 
you’re using your time for reading lots 
because… 

 
… just not physically whilst lockdown is 
on! 😊 
  
Take care everyone. 
Missing you all lots! 
Mrs Gibbs xxx 
 
 
Hello my lovely year 3s’. 
I am missing you all so so much - I 
hope you are all doing well, and are 
doing your best with your online 
learning, don’t forget have lots of fun 
too.   
I hope we will see each other soon -
You are all very special to me.   Miss 
Roberts ♥♥♥♥♥♥♥♥♥♥ 
 

 
Keep safe and keep your brains 
active! 
Ms Ewusi-Aikins 

 

Hello my little pickles, 

I am missing you all so much.  I am so 
proud of all the work you have been 
doing at home and school. I cannot 
wait to do Lego Therapy and Zones of 
regulation with my groups. I am sure 
you will have lots of feelings and 
emotions to share with us when we 
have our next session.  

My Tigers Group, I know you are 
staying at home, but try to practice 
your road safety and green cross code 
and work on your money skills, so we 
can use one of our sessions to go and 
buy ice cream from the shop 

Stay safe, love Mrs Turner xx 
 
 

 
A thought from Mr Mac 

 
 

 I had the pleasure of speaking to 
some of you this week, and it put a 
smile across my face! I hope you have 
been enjoying the sunshine and I 
really hope the lockdown is lifted so 
we can get back to class. Remember 
to help out your grown-ups! Ms Vong 
 
 

Let us pray…. 
 

 
Dear God 

Help me to be thankful and appreciative of 
what I have – my family, friends, love, laughter 

and most importantly, You beside me every 
step of the way Amen 


